
January 4, 2017 

The Rockley Foundation 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 

PO Box 260818 

Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

On behalf of Fort Worth Opera, I write with sincere appreciation for your in kind gift of five piano rentals 

as well as their delivery and service for our festival. You gave the gift of musical magic. Your generosity is 

at the very heart of what we do, and our ability to produce the highest quality opera festival after 

festival. 

Since its founding over six decades ago, Fort Worth Opera has striven to be a leader in fostering a 

thriving arts community_across North Texas. We continue to thrill audiences with a power and majesty 
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of perfo_r!T'a.r~~ th~t ,qnly ,apera c;an deliver, .while inspiring· the imaginations of children across the state · 
.with ~ur.w0nd.ertul education outreach programs: ·· ,, . i.. ' o; . ; 

Pl.ease know that your contribution of support not only reflects a belief in us and the ongoing business 

of Fort yYorth Opera, but also in our artistic future as we continue to tell stories that push the frontiers 

of great artistic expression. Our beloved donors are an integral part of our quest for programmatic 

excellence, and our prominent place as a valued member of the Fort Worth arts community is due to 

your dedicated philanthropy. 

Thank you again for your dedication to Fort Worth Opera! 

Warmest regards, 

Darren K. Woods 
Ge.neral D.irector 

ponors C}re regul.arly acknowledged in various printed materials. Your name will appear as "The Rockley 
Foundation" If you would like it to appear otherwise, have any questions or require any further information; please 
contact Zach Kazarinoff, Development Coordinator, at 817-288-1212 or Zach@fwopera.org. 
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Fort Worth Opera is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law 


